
 

 

 
8 June 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are fast approaching the final exams of the GCSE series for this year. We are very proud of how 
the year 11 students have prepared and conducted themselves throughout this time and are sure we 
will be celebrating some great achievements on Results Day! 
 
On Friday 10th June most students will be sitting their Biology exam at 9am. After this there are 
revision sessions on for Business Studies and Music students. If your child is not taking the Business 
Studies or Music exam then they will be allowed to go home after their Biology exam. If this causes 
any issues for you then your child can be supervised in school until 2.30pm.  
 
Some of our students will take their final exam tomorrow, Thurs 9th June. For these students, there 
will be no requirement to attend school on Friday unless they are involved in the Business Studies 
and Music revision sessions and exams. They may leave school after their Maths exam at 10.30am.  
Again, if this is an issue they can be supervised in school. 
 
As stated in a previous letter, Monday 13th June sees the end of the formal year 11 timetable in 
school. From this day on pupils are required to attend school for revision sessions and exams.  
Thanks for your support during this exam season and we look forward to many successes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs T Hatton 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


